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Mail in voting should be available to every civilian in the United States, and in every 

state. There are many industries where professionals work 12+ hour days: doctors, 

nurses, firefighters, police officers; many number of public servants. Repealing this 

right would be a disservice and an antithesis to our fundamental rights as Americans. 


